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CANNOCK CHASE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

SHEEP FAIR/BOW STREET, RUGELEY CONSERVATION AREA MANAGEMENT PLAN 
SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENT 

 
ADOPTION STATEMENT 

 
 
This Adoption Statement is written in accordance with the Planning and Compulsory Purchase 
Act 2004 and Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, Part 5, 
Regulations 11-16. 
 
(a) Notice is hereby given that Cannock Chase Council resolved to adopt the Sheep 
 Fair/Bow Street, Rugeley Conservation Area Management Plan Supplementary 
 Planning Document (SPD) on 7th February 2018.  
 
(b) The SPD sets out the means by which the preservation and enhancement of the 

character and appearance of the Conservation Area might be pursued. 
 
(c)        Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply to the 

High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. 
 
(d) Any such application must be made promptly and in any event not later than 3 months 

after the date on which the SPD was adopted. 
 
 
Cannock Chase District Council, 
Planning Services, 
Civic Centre, 
P.O. Box 28, 
Beecroft Road, 
Cannock.  WS11 1BG 


